
 

Dear Parents/Guardians of 4yr olds – 5th graders: 
 

Welcome to the 2017-2018 Sunday School year!  Classes begin on Sunday, September 10
th

 for 4 year old to 2
nd

 

Grade during the 10:30a service.  Children 3
rd

 -5
th

 grade will start Oct. 15
th

.  The children will begin in church 

with their families then Pastor will excuse them to their classes after the SHINE TIME Chat. 

 

Please fill out the registration form below and return it to the church office or email it to 

SOTGSundaySchool@gmail.com.  Only one card per family is needed.   

 

We have opportunities for assisting with Sunday school activities or other church volunteer needs.  Please let us 

know your interest and availability to help.  

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mark Harris or Cindi Harris at 

SOTGSundaySchool@gmail.com.  Let’s work together to help our children grow in faith and share Jesus’ love with 

others. 

 

God’s Blessings, 

The Board of Education 

 

SHEPHERD OF THE GROVE 

SUNDAY SCHOOL REGISTRATION 

Parent(s)/Guardian(s) Name:  

Address:   City & Zip:   

Phone:   Email:  

 

Child’s Name   Age   Birth Date  Grade   Baptism Date 

         

         

         

         

 

Allergies or Medical Concerns:  

 

Volunteer Opportunities (check all that interest you) 

□Community outreach assist (see attached schedule)Dates______________________________________ 

□Bible Bucks store set up -Dates______________________________________________ 

□Back up Sunday school teacher 

□ Greeter at service 

     

 

Shepherd of the Grove Lutheran Church 

11875 West Eagle Lake Drive 

Maple Grove, MN  55369 

763-425-5941 

www.sotg.org 


